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Tayside OWL Committee Meeting     02/06/20 by Zoom
Present Alison Wilson (Chair), Anne-Marie Mackin (Secretary), Penny Martin (Treasurer), Kirsty Adam, Melanie McRae, Patricia Carrigan, Cath Latham
Apologies: Jillian Ritchie
There was a correction to the previous minute which was that Jillian Ritchie wasn’t at the meeting as she had a CP issue to deal with that evening.

Christina has let us know that she isn’t able to be on the committee but is keen to stay a member

POP

Penny and Alison had met with Kirsty and Mel from POP by zoom on 25th May. It had been agreed that a draft programme of training events should be drawn up (to be reviewed at end of June) and that a quote for insurance should be obtained from Birnbeck if the group is able to operate. It was agreed that a discussion is needed re whether the POP group would be able to be covered by the OWLS insurance when it is renewed in September. 

In relation to the POP work it was agreed that children couldn’t be left ie each child needs to have a responsible adult with them. We don’t want to go down the PVG route so this is really important. We discussed the need for robust risk assessments ( enhanced risk assessments will be in place for all services in relation to covid 19). We also noted that all leaders that are contracted should have public liability insurance. 

We are aware of the need to be working within the phases of lockdown and that the first session might need to be virtual. We also discussed a cascade model if only two households are able to meet where ie Kirsty and Mel both meet with one other family.

The draft programme will be with Penny by 23rd June ready for us to discuss at the OWL meeting on June 30th

Insurance
As the general insurance runs out in September it was felt to be sensible to get a policy that covers these wider areas of work as it helps with our development opportunities. The aim is to use the project to expand the group.

The Shed
AM will check with Sue Brown as to when The Shed might be available. We then set a provisional date of Oct 24th for the Dan Puplett event.

We agreed we could hold an AGM/Old New Year winter crafts event in early January again subject to availability of The Shed. 
DTONM 7pm Tuesday 30th June by zoom 572 -859-8151
